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Announcements for the 2012 memberships will begin soon. The new application 
is ready for review and approval.  See file MHSLA Application 2012.doc 
 
As of today, I have 5 renewals for 2012, two were from last year and three have 
renewed via mail for this year.  I have not checked with Jill for Paypal renewals, 
sometimes, there is a disconnect with me receiving the paperwork, so the count 
could be off. Hopefully, the new application will help with this. 
 
Sharon 
 
 


